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September 14, 2024

Works & Road Closures 

Warrnambool Running Festival 
The Warrnambool Running Festival will take place on
 Saturday 21 and Sunday 22 September 2024 on the 
Warrnambool Foreshore precinct and surrounding area. 
Small changes to traffic conditions and short term 
closures are in place for Sunday 22 September 
2024. Roads will reopen as soon as participants are 
safely off the road. 

Visit www.wboolrunningfestival.com.au/events for event information or contact Karen 
Anderson on 0438 387 923.

Triple J’s One Night Stand
Triple J’s One Night Stand will take place on 
Saturday 14 September 2024, 2.30pm – 10.30pm 
at the Friendly Societies Park, Koroit Street 
Warrnambool.  All ages and alcohol free event.

Traffic management will be in place and significant traffic delays are expected. Please avoid the 
area if possible. Limited parking will be available at showgrounds and a free shuttle bus service is 
available for ticket holders. 

Visit https://whatson.warrnambool.vic.gov.au/triple-js-one-night-stand
 for event information.

Events & Traffic Changes

Harris Street (McDonald Street to Cramond Street)
Works: Footpath renewal works.
Duration: Commencing Monday 16 September 2024 for up to 2 weeks.
Impact: Vehicles and pedestrians are advised to observe all signage and construction 
delineations.
Contact: Darron Pascoe, Project Manager on (03) 5559 4800.


